
HECTOR SCHOOL DISTRICT
Minutes of Board of Education Regular Meeting

March 15, 2023

The Hector School District Board of Education met in regular session on Wednesday March 15, 2023 in the
High School boardroom.  Board members present included Misty Barnett, Hunter Huffman, Russell Hill,
Carolyn Cook and Katie Baker. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor was also present. The meeting was called to
order at 5:37 p.m. by board President Misty Barnett.

I. Visitors to the meeting included Michelle Brown, Melody Crane, Keith Stanek and Breanna Stanek.

II. The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Carolyn Cook voted 5-0 to approve the
agenda and the minutes of the February meeting.

III. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to approve the financial report for February. The
board with a motion from Hunter Huffman and a second from Russell Hill approved the report 5-0.

IV. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to approve a resolution for the upcoming board
election to be held by early and absentee voting only. The board with a motion from Carolyn Cook and a
second from Misty Barnett approved the updates 5-0.

V. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to approve the transfer of six students to Atkins.
The board with a motion from Russell Hill and a second from Hutner Huffman approved 5-0.

The board retired into executive session at 5:40 p.m. and returned to regular session at 6:18 p.m.

VI. Personnel- No action was taken

VII. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor gave the board an update on the current Legislative actions and the effect it
could have on the district. Dr. Taylor also plans to send out student and parent surveys pertaining to a
possible 4 day week for next year. No action was taken.

VIII. The March meeting was set for the 12th at 5:30 p.m.

IX. The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Hunter Huffman voted 5-0 to adjourn the
meeting at 7:00 p.m.

________________________ ______________________________
Board President, Misty Barnett Board Secretary, Katie Baker


